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HHCA 

October Trustee Meeting


Present:  Garrett Untch, Scott Hughes, Jen Dupler, Sheila Rossiter, John Storms


October Business


1.) Trick or Treat: Trick or treat is moving forward as planned with no parade and 
refreshments at the park due to COVID-19. We will posting on Facebook about CDC 
guidelines 

2.) Website: Still in progress


3.) Communications: Holler Distributed. Currently working on compiling list for a 
digital edition. We have some new sponsors AFE and Columbus Garage Floor Coating. 
Sheila needs to follow-up with both.


4.) Sheds: The board made some additional recommendations for adjustments. 
Resident, Brandon Dodson, is taking the lead on this initiative. Board will touch on 
decision to move forward with vote at next board meeting. Carol Quattro came to the 
meeting to express concern over allowing sheds in Huntington Hills.  Joe Leffe 
attended the meeting in support of the sheds.


5.) Outstanding HHCA Fees: In process


6.) Letters to go out for community violations. Letters have been sent to latest 
issues brought to the board. This is an ongoing issue.


7.) Activities: Holiday. The board is looking into alternative arrangements for Santa 
since we cannot go into homes during the pandemic. We will move forward with the 
Santa Mailboxes and the Holiday Lights contest.


Next Meeting: Thursday, November 19 at 6:30 pm via Zoom
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